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Medivents awarded Multiple Sclerosis Trust’s Annual Conference for 2005. 
 
The MS Trust have appointed Medivents to manage the logistics for their 9th Annual 
Conference, to be held in Blackpool 13th – 15th November. 
 
The conference is expected to attract some 350 healthcare professionals with a special 
interest in Multiple Sclerosis from across the UK.  The programme includes a comprehensive 
range of plenary and seminar sessions on topical issues relating to the care of people with 
MS.   
 
Nicola Russell, Director of Services at the MS Trust commented “we undertook a competitive 
pitch to select a new provider for our annual conference. The MS Trust hosts a multi-
disciplinary conference for 300 -350 health professionals and we need a company that is cost 
effective, flexible and able to deliver under pressure. We chose Medivents based on their 
experience and their approach to the brief, and look forward to working with them." 
 
Lucie Flint, General Manager at Medivents said “The MS Trust is a highly respected 
professional association and neurology is an area in which we have close ties. I am delighted 
that Medivents have been appointed to support this prestigious event.” 
 
Further information on the MS Trusts 9th Annual Conference can be obtained from the MS 
Trust website:  www.mstrust.org.uk or telephone the conference secretariat at Medivents on 
01462 811239. 
 
 
 


